
The Diocesan Welfare and Retirement Committee 

19th January 2023 

 

The Rector and Church Council and Members of St Michael’s Church Bryanston 

 

Dear Members, 

On behalf of the Diocesan Welfare and Retirement Committee I would like to thank you for your 

very generous donation towards the end of year monetary gift for the retired clergy and the widows. 

Feedback from the retirees and widows shows that they are very grateful to all who afforded them 

their bonuses. We appreciate your care and concern them. 

May I wish you a fulfilling 2023, 

 

Yours sincerely  

Pat Leman 

For Diocesan Welfare and Retirement Committee 

 

 


